City of Taylor, North Dakota
April 15, 2019 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Daryl Jurgens and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Glenn Gullickson
The minutes of the March 11, 2019 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Electrical work has been started on the Opera House. Duct work for the heating system will be started. 
Water meters are being replaced as the second shipment has arrived. 
Cash will no longer be accepted for city services. 
The lagoon aerators are failing and need to be repaired or replaced.
March financial report was approved as read.
	
	
	
	


Emory Vaagen moved to approve the April bills, seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC. 
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8439
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8440
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8441
	Travis Christensen
	$90.00 

	
	8442
	Ray Fettig
	$90.00 

	
	8443
	Daryl Jurgens
	$90.00 

	
	8444
	Russ Myran
	$195.00 

	
	8445
	Emory Vaagen
	$135.00 

	
	8446
	Travis Christensen
	$35.00 

	
	8447
	IRS
	$1,901.06 

	
	8448
	Russ Myran
	$37.70 

	
	8449
	Richardton Merchant
	$94.56 

	
	8450
	MDU
	$155.96 

	
	8456
	Lorna Oconnor
	$500.00 

	
	
	
	

	2016 Streets
	8451
	Starion Bond Services
	$42,958.50 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8450
	MDU
	$177.87 

	
	8440
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8457
	Duane Prouty
	$900.00 

	
	8458
	Jurgens Operating
	$1,545.00 

	
	
	
	

	Opera House
	8450
	MDU
	$217.69 

	
	8459
	John Jenniges
	$5,000.00 

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	8450
	MDU
	$216.44 

	
	8452
	SW Water
	$1,684.06 

	
	8453
	SWDHU
	$60.00 

	
	8440
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	8440
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8450
	MDU
	$13.42 

	
	8454
	Pump Systems
	$686.99 

	
	8460
	SW Sewer Jetting
	$1,143.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8455
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,415.00 

	
	
	
	


[bookmark: _GoBack]These minutes are being published subject to review and revision of the governing board.
The next meeting date will be Monday May 13, 2019 Emory Vaagen moved to adjourn at 8:20 pm seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
